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Prescott Post                           September 14, 2017     
 

Prescott Elementary 
Charter School 
1151 White St., Dubuque, IA 52001 

www.prescott.dbqschools.org T: 563-552-4200 

 

Dear Prescott Community, 

The ability to read and comprehend text fluently and 
flexibly is such an important skill. Thank you for prioritizing 
reading at home. We will continue to read and write 
every day at school.  Know that your efforts are making a 
positive difference in your child’s learning. 

Please note that a fire drill and tornado drill are 
scheduled for Sept. 19. Visiting with your child in advance 
of the drills and letting them know the importance of 
having a safety plan and practicing it is much 
appreciated. 

Brown bag lunches kick off next week on Sept. 20. The big 
idea of these lunches is to provide students with an 
authentic audience for their learning. Arriving on time 
and modeling enthusiasm of and support for their work is 
a wonderful gift to give to your child. 

Wishing you well, Vicki Sullivan, Principal 

  
 
Prescott Community Organization Meets Tonight 
Our newly re-energized Prescott Community Organization is looking 
forward to supporting students and staff in realizing the mission of 
Prescott School. All adults are welcome at the PCO’s monthly 
meetings. Become a part of the conversation!  

Upcoming Events 

September 14 
5:30pm Prescott Community 
Organization Meeting. All are 
welcome! 
 
September 15 
One Hour Late Arrival for 
Students/Professional 
Learning for Staff 
 
September 18 
Fieldwork for 3rd grade at 
Carnegie Stout Public Library 
 
September 19 
Fire Drill and Tornado Drill 
 
September 20 

 Brown Bag Lunch for all 1st 
Grade Families 

 Fieldwork for 1CK at the 
Mission Gardens 
 

September 21 
 Fieldwork for 1GH at the 

Mission Gardens 
 PreK Host Guest Expert 

Josh Gossling. Topic: 
Fishing 
 

September 22 
 NO SCHOOL FOR 

STUDENTS 
 Professional Learning Day 

for Staff 
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Our first meeting of the year is tonight, 5:30-6:30pm in the Prescott 
Cafeteria. Please enter at the White St. main doors. 
 

We Are Crew 
Prescott School is proud to have adopted Hill Intermediate 
School in Houston, Texas. Many of you know Mary Jacobsen 
(Ms. J), a Prescott paraprofessional. Ms. J’s daughter teaches 
there. Sadly, the school was greatly impacted by Hurricane 
Harvey. If you can help our neighbors to the south, they are in 
need of school supplies, socks, gift cards to Walmart, hand 
sanitizer, etc. Also, please consider creating cards/letters of 
encouragement to staff and students at Hill Intermediate 
School.  A table is set-up by the Nurse’s Office to gather 
donations. Thank you for considering this voluntary service 
opportunity. ~Kristie Thein, School Counselor 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrating Our Community … 
Thank you to the student who has been helping to pick up 
messes at breakfast for the past two weeks… that are not 
even his! His modeling is setting a powerful example for others, 
both students and staff. 

 
 Prescott Pride 

All staff and students are 
encouraged to submit the 
names of individuals who 
have performed acts of 
kindness, showed examples 
of living the Prescott 
Promise, demonstrated the 
Design Principles and/or 
showed good citizenship.  
 
Recommendations for 
Prescott Pride Recognition 
are due in the office by the 
Wednesday, Sept. 20. 
Include your name, the 
nominee’s name and a 
brief description of the 
awesomeness 
demonstrated. 
 
Our next Dolphin Gathering 
is on Friday, Sept. 29, at 
2:30pm in the Prescott 
Gym. Part of the fun and 
learning includes Prescott 
Pride awards. All are 
welcome and encouraged 
to attend. 

 
 

#relationshipsmatter 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


